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August 6, 2015 
 
 
Re:  Quarterly Fuel Price Adjustment (FPA) Effective Friday, August 7, 2015 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
On July 24, 2015 Young Brothers notified you that we would be modifying our Fuel Price 
Adjustment in August 2015. At the time of the notice, we estimated that the modified FPA would 
be between 2.35 percent to 2.85 percent.   
 
Effective Friday, August 7, 2015, our Fuel Price Adjustment will be 2.41 percent, a decrease 
from the current 2.85 percent.   
 
Young Brothers’ next quarterly review of its Fuel Price Adjustment will be in November 2015. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
/s/ P. Roy Catalani 
P. Roy Catalani 
VP Strategic Initiatives and External Affairs 
 


